
 

 

 
April 7, 2021 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex,  
Bandra (East), Mumbai - 400051 
Dear Madam/ Sirs, 
 
Sub: Clarification on Price Movement in Shares of Jubilant Ingrevia Limited 
 
We acknowledge receipt of your mail and letter no. NSE/CM/Surveillance/10540 
dated April 7, 2021. 
 
We wish to intimate that pursuant the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we do not have any material unpublished 
information that may have a bearing on the price behavior of the securities of our 
company to share with the stock exchanges. 
 
We take this opportunity to assure that we shall disclose all price sensitive 
information to the stock exchanges at appropriate time. 
 
This is for your information and records. 
 
Thanking you,  
 
Yours faithfully,  
For Jubilant Ingrevia Limited 
 
 
 
Deepanjali Gulati 
Company Secretary 
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